
 

 

 

 

 

Call for 2022 content proposals 

 

The Institute of Physics’ annual community science festival the Big Bounce is now welcoming proposals for 

exciting and impactful family content for the 29 and 30 October 2022 in the East End of Glasgow.  

As part of the Limit Less campaign, the festival aims to influence the parents and carers of diverse young 

people that are underrepresented in physics – in this case, those from households in the local area that 

experience high levels of socio-economic deprivation. By showing parents that young people can change 

the world by doing physics no matter where they come from, we help them to pass on this message at 

home.  

To do this, the Big Bounce creates an inspiring and enjoyable celebration of physics and its real-world 

superpowers. This 2-minute snapshot video from 2021 gives a feel of the 2022 festival. 

 

As part of the 2022 programme, we are again looking for third-party content suitable for our family 

audience. This could be workshops, shows, drop-in activities, digital experiences, or anything else that 

celebrates physics!  

We would love it if proposed content was (or could be) able to convey the diversity and inclusion messages 

of the Limit Less campaign. 

 

There is some budget available for those projects that are not already funded. There is a soft deadline for 

content proposal submissions of the 17 June.  

Please apply using this proposal form. 

Re-shares would also be appreciated. If you have any questions at all, then please get in touch with Muza 

Farid at muzakira.farid@iop.org. 

 

https://www.iop.org/strategy/limit-less#gref
https://www.iop.org/strategy/limit-less#gref
https://forms.office.com/r/jt9524s4LS
mailto:muza.farid@iop.org
https://www.youtube.com/embed/Kw8DSV30YyA?feature=oembed

